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PUBLIC NOTICE

The Carroll County Board of Commissioners is requesting sealed QUALIFICATIONS from interested and
qualified firms to provide CONSTRUCTION SERVICES for the CARROLL COUNTY 911/EOC ADDITION AND
RENOVATION (Solicitation 15-A004) located at 896 Newnan Road, Carrollton, GA 30117.

Qualifications will be due no later than 5:00 PM, Wednesday, March 25, 2015 at the Carroll County
Board of Commissioners, Historical Courthouse (Room 308) at 323 Newnan Street, Carrollton, GA 30117.
A copy of the Request for Qualification (RFQ) may be obtained by calling the Purchasing Analyst at 770-
830-5868, email: rbenedict@carrollcountyga.com or by visiting the County’s website at
www.carrollcountyga.com.

The Carroll County Board of Commissioners reserves the right to reject any and all qualifications, waive
formalities and select the firms determined in their judgment to be most advantageous to Carroll
County Government, taking into consideration the criteria set forth in the RFQ.



